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Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

 
18th December 2020, 
 

Contact Tracing over the School Holiday – Updated 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I have updated the information to account for the changes in isolation times from 14 days to 10.  
 
After today, if your child tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms 
within 48 hours of being in school, please use the main school office email account 
(office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) to inform us. This account will be checked daily at 7.00am until 24th 
Dec 2020.  With the vast majority of suspected cases in young children not resulting in a positive 
test result and to avoid unnecessary worry and confusion, we will no longer be notifying you of 
suspected cases after the end of the Autumn term.   
 

Summary of Responses Following a Positive Covid-19 Test 

Date symptoms began (or 

date of positive test if 

asymptomatic) 

Action Required 

Up until Friday 18th Dec 

Parents/Carers should inform school immediately.   

The school will notify contacts within the bubble of the positive case. 

Notified individuals will have to self-isolate for 10 days. 

Saturday 19th Dec 

Parents/Carers should inform school immediately by email.   

The school will notify contacts on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th within 

the bubble of the positive case. 

Notified individuals will have to self-isolate for 10 days. 

Sunday 20th Dec 

Parents/Carers should inform school immediately by email.   

The school will notify contacts on Friday 18th within the bubble of the 

positive case. 

Notified individuals will have to self-isolate for 10 days. 

Monday 21st Dec –  

Monday 4th January 

Unless testing was delayed following onset of symptoms, the case was 

not in the setting and therefore there is no need to contact school. 

 

Yours 

 

Ben Tull 

Headteacher 
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